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Watts Remy

From: Sea Lion <sealiondefensebrigade@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 7:02 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Yes on SB 580

Hello Senator Dembrow,  I write in support of SB 580: 
SB 580 Prohibits use of cyanide devices to control wildlife. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
For the animals 
Ninette Jones 
Portland, Oregon 97217 


